

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

14th February 2020

Dear Parents & Carers,

Happy Valentine's Day! And welcome to the end of Term 3.

Diary Dates:

Monday 24th: INSET Day – school closed to pupils

Tuesday 25th: Start of Term 4 for all pupils

Yellow lines outside school

Can I remind you that when dropping-off and picking-up, stopping on the yellow zigzag lines outside the school gates is not permitted under any circumstance. The Highway Code states that: Yellow zig-zag lines outside schools indicate the length of road where stopping or waiting is strictly prohibited. This seems to be more of an issue in the mornings, when I appreciate people are in a rush, but the safety of the children must not be compromised. Thank you for your support with this.

Parent Pay

Thank you very much to all those that have signed up to Parent Pay, and up-dated mobile phone numbers and email addresses. If you have not already done so, please make sure you set up your Parent Pay account asap! If you need any help and/or login details, please speak to Mrs Vidler at the school office.

Old kit donations

We are extremely grateful for old/unwanted uniform and sports kit (football boots, for example) for which we will always be able to find a new home. Please feel free to drop things off at the school office if you wish.

Reminder: Community Engagement Day

An exciting opportunity to meet East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service, Sussex Local Council Services, community groups, youth organisations and sports & fitness clubs. The event is being held at Newhaven Fire Station on Friday 21st February between 11.00am and 3.00pm.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office, and I hope you all enjoy your half-term.

Yours sincerely,











